
 

 

 

 

Autumn Term Newsletter November 2021 

 

I hope you all had a lovely break, it’s great to see everyone back again and 

as always, we have a busy half term planned. 

 

Kool Kidz 

Today we say goodbye to Sam Pharoah after many years of working in our 

Kool Kidz provision.  

We would like to thank Sam for her work with us and wish her well in the 

future. We are making some changes to our wrap around care. Food will be 

provided by Aspens, our catering partner and as such all bookings need to 

made the week before so food can be ordered. We may still be able to 

provide emergency late notice care but we would not be able to provide 

food and a packed meal would need to be sent with your child. 

We are making some exciting changes to our wrap around care, more news 

to follow. 

 

Parent/Carer Meetings 

After feedback we have decided to continue to run our meetings by phone. 

This allows more flexibility for parents. If you were not able to make our open 

evening and would like to look at your child’s books then please see your 

teacher to arrange this. An online booking system will be sent out for you to 

book your slot. We will be sending your child’s report card out before the 

meeting which will give you an opportunity to ask any questions about your 

child’s learning and progress. This is a new system and I would appreciate 

any feedback on this. 

 

Santa’s Helpers 

Come and join our team of merry elves, help with some Christmas 

preparation and have a mince pie and drink with me. I would love to meet 

you, just come to the school reception after drop off on 30th November.  

 

Christmas Parties 

£3.50 will get a present from our special visitor, a special Christmas photo 

card memento and party food. Please send money in an envelope with your 

child’s name written on it.  

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Children in Need Friday 19 November 

Non-uniform day – any donations will be sent to 

the Children in Need charity 

Parent/Carer Meetings  Wednesday 24 November 

Mince Pies with Mrs 

Adams 

Tuesday 30 November 

School Christmas Lunch Wednesday 8 December 

Christmas Parties Wednesday 15 Dec Reception, Willow and 

Maple   

Wednesday 15 Dec Year 1, Cedar & Beech  

Thursday 16 December Year 2, Oak & Sycamore  

Y2 Choir Thursday 9 December 

Year 2 teachers will be taking the choir to 

perform at our local care homes. Parent helpers 

please. 

Bingham Christmas 

Lights 

Friday 26th November at 5pm 

Year 2 Choir performing on stage.  All welcome 

to come and join the festivities.  

Kool Kidz Christmas 

Disco 

Friday 10 December 3.20-6.00. More details to 

follow.  

Christmas Performances 

Reception, Willow and 

Maple   

Year 1 (Cedar and 

Beech)  

 

Fri 10 Dec at 9.30 2 places per family 

 

Tue 14 Dec at 9.30. 2 places per family 

Carol Concert/ 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 17 Dec at 2pm. Come and join us at 

Bingham Methodist Church as we sing a 

selection of Christmas carols. All welcome.  

Last day of term is 17 December. First day back at school is 10 January.  

 

Thank you as ever for your continued support, Mrs S Adams 


